
NOTICE 

 

Notice of Budget 

 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the 

Crystal Park Metropolitan District for the ensuing year of 2014; a copy of 

which has been filed in the office of the Crystal Park Metropolitan District 

where the same is open for inspection; such proposed budget shall be 

considered at the regular meeting of the Crystal Park Metropolitan District 

to be held at the Multi-Use Building, 496 Palmer Trail, on November 6, 

2013.  

Any interested elector of the Crystal Park Metropolitan District may inspect 

the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time 

prior to the final adoption of the budget. 

Publication date: October 17, 2013 

Published in the Pikes Peak Bulletin 

Posted October 15, 2013 

 

The proposed budget is also posted online at www.crystalparkvfd.org   

 

http://www.crystalparkvfd.org/

